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Holcim Boettcher Quarry TR-10 Adequacy Review - Request for Extension 
1 message

Derrick Dease <derrick.dease@lafargeholcim.com> Fri, May 17, 2019 at 7:41 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Amy, 
Please find attached an additional extension request for the TR-10 Adequacy Review response.
 
------
Derrick Dease 
Area Environmental & Public Affairs Manager
Holcim (US) Inc., a member of LafargeHolcim Ltd. 
3500 State Highway 120 
Florence, CO 81226 
 
Office: 719.288.1423
Mobile: 719.285.5762 
Fax: 719.784.4815 
Email: derrick.dease@lafargeholcim.com 
www.lafargeholcim.com 
 
This email is confidential and intended only for the use of the above named addressee(s). If you have received this e-
mail in error, please delete it and notify me by e-mail or telephone.
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Holcim (US) Inc.  
3500 Highway 120 
Florence, CO 81226 

 
 
Phone 719 784 6325 
Fax 719 784 3470 
www.holcim.com/us 

 
May 17, 2019                                             Submitted via Email 
 
Amy Eschberger 
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., #215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Holcim (US) Inc. – Boettcher Limestone Quarry 

Technical Revision No. 10, Adequacy Review Extension 
Request 

 
Ms. Eschberger, 
 
Due to the extensive nature of the Division’s comments and potential concerns, Holcim 
is formally submitting this request for an additional two-month extension on responding 
to the Adequacy Review.   
 
Holcim and our consultants a Golder Associates have been working diligently to 
summarize and develop an approach to address the Division’s questions/concerns.  
However, there are a few items that have been more time-consuming than previously 
anticipated, so additional time is necessary in order to ensure that a thorough response 
is provided.  Also, we will be reaching out to the Division to discuss several of the open 
questions in the Adequacy Review (request to be submitted under separate cover). 
 
Please contact me at 719.288.1423 if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Derrick Dease 
Environmental Manager 
Holcim – Portland Plant 
   


